
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We’ve had a brilliant start to October with two days of drama workshops to 
launch our celebrations for Black History Month. The children loved                 
bringing stories to life through performance, exploring themes of resilience, 
pride, and creativity.                                                                                                    
This year’s UK theme, “Standing Firm in Power and Pride,” encourages us to 
reflect on the strength and achievements of Black people, past and present, 
and to celebrate the rich contributions that continue to shape our world 
today. We’re excited to build on this learning throughout the month.                
The children have worked so hard this week, it’s been a week full of            
teamwork, pride, and community spirit.                                                                                       
We have been blessed with beautiful weather this week, have a lovely 
weekend.        

Best Wishes   

 

 

 

Principal 

 
 

Newsletter No.5    

Macmillan Non -Uniform Day  
A huge thank you for your generosity in supporting our Macmillan Non-
Uniform day, together we raised an amazing £225! We are especially proud 
of our School Council, who worked so hard to help organise the cake sale.  
 
Reception Places 
We have a few places available in our Reception Class this year, if you know 
of anyone who is looking for a school place please point them in our                    
direction.  
 
Mobile Phones 
Children should only bring  mobile phones into school if they are walking to 
and from school on their own. All phones should be handed into the school 
office at the start of the school day and collected at the end of the day.  
 
Flu Vaccination  
As a polite reminder, please complete the form for flu vaccinations to the 
school office, you will need to complete this form even if you don’t want 
your child to have the vaccination.  https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/
flu/2025/sandwell 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

96% 96% 96% 

98% 96% 96% 95% 

2nd October Y5-Y6 Black History Month 
Workshops 

8th October EYFS Workshop 9.30am 
Y6 Condover Hall & SATs 
meeting 3.30pm 

9th October Whole School Flu 
Vaccinations 

24th October School closes for half term 

3rd November School re-opens 

19th December School closes for Christmas 
holidays 

5th January 
2026 

School re-opens 

13th February School closes for half term 

23rd February School re-opens 

27th March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

13th April School re—opens 

4th May Bank Holiday– school closed 

22nd May School closes for half term– 
2 weeks 

8th June School re-opens 

17th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Jay Deep Dhillon Frankie Cooper 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 5 

Principal Awards 

YR Veer Partap Singh Dhillon 

Y1 Desire Omotajo 

Y2 Kylan-Jay Barham-Gould 

Y3 Layla Andrews 

Y4 Lincoln Jibunoh-Gini 

Y5 Charlie Ruston 

Y6 Evan Jikeme 


